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MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE REPORT 

 Members   Life Members  Dual Members 

    9,498            6,154            413 

 

As committee chair, I have been slow on the uptake of getting things 

started.  I have reviewed the policies & procedures and have found some 

things that need to be reviewed.   

The committee has considered whether the new member letters, sent by 

the membership department need to be updated.   

I have kept busy with e-mails from members and chapters on a range of 

topics.   

In-an-effort to get information to the members, I am asking the BOD to 

share any thoughts on what and how we might improve and expand our 

current methods of contact.  Our organization is member driven, yet I sense 

a lack of truly reaching the members. 

 

Respectfully, 

Cecilia Essenmacher 

Membership Committee Chair 


